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1 November 2023

Thank you for your request of 17 October 2023 for the following information under the Official
Information Act 1982 (the Act).

“Can | please get (under the OIA if needed) a list of land along the proposed mass transit route
from Courtenay Pl to Newtown, owned by Kainga Ora.”

On 19 October 2023, you clarified that ‘the proposed mass transit route’ is the proposed route noted
on the Let’s Get Wellington Moving (LGWM) website, along Courtney Place, Kent Terrace, Cambridge
Terrace, Buckle Steet and Adelaide Road, ending at Wellington Hospital.

Kainga Ora — Homes and Communities does not own any homes on the proposed mass transit route.
Kainga Ora owns undeveloped sites at 28, 30 and 32A, and 132-136 Adelaide Road.

More information on stock numbers, pipeline and developments can be found at

https://kaingaora.govt.nz/ and https://www.hud.qovt.nz/stats-and-insights/the-government-housing-
dashboard/housing-dashboard-at-a-glance/.

Please note that Kainga Ora proactively releases our responses to official information requests where
possible. Our response to your request may be published at

https://kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/official-information-requests with your personal information
removed.

Yours sincerely
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Rachel Kelly
Manager Government Relations





